Jill Pratt

From: Jill Pratt

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 8:49 AM

To: ryan.speck@adient.com

Cc: Kris Patrick Foster

Subject: 28-0076/578338: Adient US, LLC Title V Permit Renewal Application

Good Morning,

Due to lack of trained permitting staff, the application dated June 11, 2020, for your Title V permit no. 578338 has not
been assigned to a permit writer and action on the application will be delayed. Once enough staff have been hired and
trained, the application will be assigned, and work will be initiated. In the meantime, you should continue to comply
with the provisions of your current Title V permit no. 569269. It will likely be several months until the application is
assigned. You will be notified when the application has been assigned to a permit writer. Should you have any
guestions or concerns please contact me at the email or phone number located in the signature block below.

Sincerely,

TN Envirommant &
_Canservation

Jill Pratt, E.l. | Environmental Manager 3
Chemicals, Food, and Wood Section
Division of Air Pollution Control

Knoxville Environmental Field Office
3711 Middlebrook Pike

Knoxville, Tennessee 37921

p. 865.594.5573

Jill.Pratt@tn.gov

tn.gov/environment

Hours: M-F 6:30 am — 3 pm EST

We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to complete our customer service survey.




